
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volume 14  Issue  4 

TOWN HALL HOURS                              
Monday — Friday                                       

7:30 am to 4:30 pm    
817-237-1234 

MAYOR - Patrick Jacob 

COUNCIL MEMBERS 

PLACE 1 – Don Pitts 

PLACE 2 – Kathy Livingston 

PLACE 3 – Wesley Hearn 

PLACE 4 – Amy Robinson 

PLACE 5 – Rona Gouyton 

Bulk Trash Items must be out 

by 7am on 4/20/2022  

Collection will conclude on 

4/23/2022 

 

APRIL 2022 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

10 11 12 13 14 15  16 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

Bulk Item Pickup 
Begins 

7:00 am 

Regular City 
Council Meeting  

6:30 pm 

Town Hall will be closed Friday, April 15th, 2022 in observance of Good Friday 

New Payment Drop Box 
The new drop box is now available for your convenience.  It is located in front of the new building, curbside.   
Payments can also be made online or set for automatic bank draft.  Please call 817-237-1234 if have any questions.   

9TH Senior Synergy Expo-Thursday, May 12, 2022 
If you are 50 years of age or better, Senior Synergy Expo is for you!  Tarrant County Judge Glen Whitley invites you to learn more about 
the services and opportunities for healthy living available to you in Tarrant County.  You will leave the expo feeling more empowered to 
live a healthier lifestyle. 

Location: 
 Will Rogers Amon G. Carter Jr. Exhibits Hall 

3400 Burnet-Tandy Drive 
Fort Worth, TX  76107 

If you are interested in more information, please 
email Kathryn (mailto:klrotter@tarrantcounty.com),  
or call: 817-884-1234.  You can also find information 

by visiting https://www.tarrantcounty.com/content/
main/en/county-judge/programs-and-initiatives/

senior-synergy.html 

Town Hall 
Closed In  

Observance of 
Good Friday 

Election 2022 Information 
 

May 7th Election will be cancelled.  All 
Candidates running unopposed. 
 
Place 1 - Christopher Ayers 
Place 3 - Wesley Hearn 
Place 5 - Rona Gouyton 

Bulk Item Pickup  
Ends Happy Easter 

The e-billing feature is fixed for those customers that are signed up for e-billing and you will receive the bill by email. 

Mental Health Jail Diversion Center 

Update on the Mental Health Jail Diversion Center from Susan Garnett of MHMR. Since the center began 
operations in early January, nearly 30 people have been served there and provided with additional resources 
or medical care they might need.  On March 3, the facility was opened up to Fort Worth and Arlington.  By 
April, the center should be prepared with additional beds and showers for full capacity.  The center, which is 
a partnership involving the county, JPS, MHMR and law enforcement, was ARPA-Funded and will ultimately 
help reduce the number of nonviolent, minor incident inmates with behavioral health diagnosed in our coun-
ty jail.  


